
 

February 2, 2017 

 

          PTA MEMBERS WANTED!  

 

Calling all School 30 Parents and Families! We 

are currently looking for volunteers to help support 

our school! 

Our PTA is such an extremely important part of 

our school and we need all the support we can get!  

Please volunteer or join today!  Contact the school or 

your child’s teacher for information regarding dues or 

events!  

From: Dr. Brown-Anfelouss 

           Principal 

 


